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One-hour extension of daily Columbia Street loop-ramp closure  
May 27, 2022 

On select evenings between May 28 and June 5, 
FCP will be conducting utility investigation work 
within the Columbia Street loop-ramp. To 
accommodate this work, FCP will extend the daily 3 
p.m. to 6 p.m. closure by one hour, such that the 
loop-ramp will be closed to traffic until 7 p.m.  

During the loop-ramp closure from 3 p.m. to 7p.m., 
drivers travelling westbound on Columbia Street 
will be detoured to use the Royal Avenue on-ramp. 
Trucks are asked to follow detour signs and use 
Braid Street. Access will be maintained for 
pedestrians and cyclists using the BC Parkway and 
Central Valley Greenway to access the Pattullo 
Bridge.  

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Select evenings between May 28 and 
June 5. 

 

Hours of Work 
3 p.m. to 7 p.m.  

 

 

Traffic  
Detours will direct traffic for accessing 
the Pattullo Bridge. When required, 
traffic control personnel will be on site 
to direct traffic, pedestrians, and cyclists. 
All traffic pattern changes will be well-
signed.   

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear some noise from the 
utility investigation work. Drivers may experience 
temporary delays resulting from the detour. We 
appreciate your patience while this work is 
underway.  

 

 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone 
line: 1-844-815-6149. 
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